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As a pediatrician and pediatric hospitalist I support this bill. We need all the protection 

we can get for access to care - in this case reproductive care including gender 

affirming care.  There are risks to children, teens and their families when reproductive 

rights are not upheld - families of all kinds need legislative support to protect their 

medical rights and we as Oregonians should lead the nation on this path.  


